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 «IDNO» 

 
In loving memory, 

She is greatly missing.  
Big places, small places, 

every soul has value before God. 

 
Thank God for our children. 

 
Seeking His presence. 

 

 
The work at the mission base goes on. 

 

 
Fishing for precious souls. 

 

 

Brothers & Sisters in Christ: 

Pray you are all blessed, safe and healthy. 

Another year is coming to an end.  The key word 

is, God is not. 

Another year of pain, anxiety, tragedy, sorrow for 

many, including family, friends, brothers, and 

sisters in the Lord. 

May God have mercy and stretch His hands on all 

of them.  Yes Lord, please. 

In times like this, it is a super blessing to be alive 

and healthy, blessing and being blessed. 

For us, we have seen a sweet and bitter year.  
Sweet, because once again, we were able to 
accomplish God's purpose for our lives.  Bitter 
because, as you know, Wendy is not with us 
anymore.  Even if we know that she is in a place 
that no human can imagine or describe.  We were 
asking God to give her more time with us, but it 

was decided differently and we accept God's will.  We have peace and the 
confidence that God omniscient even if we do not understand it all.  He is a good 
God. 

We thank all of you, who in different ways, have been a blessing to us, to the 

work of God and to the lost, the needy, and to the people of God itself. 

Reward is near, very near.  There are many ministries worldwide you could have 
supported.  We thank God that you chose to partner with us in bringing hope to 
many people in different parts the world.  We cannot thank you enough.  Have a 
sweet, blessed Christmas.  That is our prayer and hope for a better 2022.  

Because of Jesus, 

 

Renato 


